ITEM 25
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 49
COUNCIL MEETING July 8/74

Re: Construction of the Sports Field at Swangard Stadium

Mr. James Paterson Izatt, Design Consultant for Cellsystem Design, in a letter dated June 21, 1974 to the Parks and Recreation Administrator, requested an extension of sixteen days to the contract involving completion of the sports field at Swangard Stadium. Mr. Izatt in his letter advised as follows:

" Re: CELLSYSTEM FIELD for Swangard Stadium Contract between J.P.Izatt & Burnaby Parks & Recreation

With reference to Contract Clause #29 "Extension of Time", "we wish to apply for an extension to the contract period of 16 (sixteen) days for the following reasons":

1) Inclement weather

5 days

2) Location of dumping site

5 days

3) Delays caused by discovery of the broken and blocked main drain and the investigations, meetings, and works resulting therefrom and awaiting decision from Burnaby Parks as to proposed course of action

6 days

16 days "

The Parks and Recreation Commission on July 3, 1974 adopted the following recommendation:

"THAT the contract completion date for the construction of Swangard Stadium field be extended for sixteen days from July 23 to August 14, 1974."

RECOMMENDATION:

THAT the contract completion date for the construction of the Swangard Stadium field be extended for sixteen days from July 23 to August 14, 1974.